
 

 

4th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  

Global Girl Leading International Conference 
Wednesday 11th October 

8.45am - 1pm at Mulberry School for Girls 

 
We are excited to participate in a conference recognising International Day of the Girl, hosted by Mulberry School for 
Girls. Your child has been chosen to represent Mulberry UTC on this day. 
 
In celebration of International Day of the Girl, Mulberry Schools Trust are organising a half-day conference to address 
the needs and challenges faced by girls while promoting their empowerment and the fulfilment of their human rights. 
The conference will be using a hybrid model, allowing female students from schools within Mulberry Schools Trust to 
join in person at Mulberry School for Girls. Additionally, there will be students from schools in Australia, Singapore, 
Malaysia, Mexico, India, and the Middle East join the conference online. 
 
Your child should meet staff from the UTC at Mulberry School for Girls at 8.30am on Wednesday 11th October. They 

will be accompanied by staff from the UTC throughout the course of the day. Mulberry School for Girls is on Richard 

Street, just off Commercial Road (E1 2JP). If they are in Year 10 or Year 11, they should be in full school uniform. If they 

are in Year 10 or Year 11, they should be in smart business attire.  

 

If your child is in Year 10 or Year 11, they will return to the UTC with their teachers once the event finishes at around 

1pm. 

 

If your child is in Year 12 or Year 13 and they have lessons following the event, they will also return to the UTC with 

their teachers. However, those with scheduled Home Study on their timetable will be dismissed directly from Mulberry 

School for Girls. 

 
Please complete the attached consent form to give permission for your child to participate in this event. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in providing valuable experiences for our students. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Ms J. Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 
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Parent and Carer Consent Form for 
Global Girl Leading Conference at Mulberry School for Girls 

Wednesday 11th October 2023 
 

I give permission for ______________________________ in ________ to attend 
Name of student           Form 
 

Emergency Contact Details 
 
Name of emergency contact: ________________________________ 
 
Relationship to student:  ________________________________ 
 
Address:    ________________________________ 
________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number  ________________________________ 
 
 
Medical Information 
Please provide relevant medical information below. If your child is taking any medication at the moment, or if they 
have any allergies, or if they have any medical conditions of which we should be aware such as asthma, please detail 
this here. Your child should bring any medication they may need with them on the trip. 

 
 
 
 
I have read, understood and agree to the details of the letter about this trip and my child’s 
participation. 
 
Name of Parent or Carer:  ________________________________ 
Parent or Carer’s Signature: ________________________________ 
Date:     ________________________________ 
 
 


